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I oppose this change 

 Voting by mail is convenient and virtually fraud-free based on past audits. Let's keep 

it easy for all voters in Oregon to participate in the process of voting instead of 

changing back to antiquated ways that disenfranchise those with full time jobs, the 

elderly and disabled, etc. 


